
No. 10-01-2014

ALL PHILHEALTH REGIONAL OFFICES, 
TSeKaP PROVIDERS AND ALL OTHERS 

CONCERNED

In connection with the implementation of  PhilHealth Circular 
No. 0029, series 2013 entitled “Implementing Guidelines of  
“PRevEnTS” (Primary Care Revitalized  and Enhanced 
Through Skills and Services), a Primary Care Booster 
Package”, the Corporation shall defer the deadline of  submission 
of  documentary requirements for the availment of  2nd tranche of  
PRevEnTS fund, until further notice.

For inquiries, please visit or call the nearest PhilHealth Regional 
Office (PRO) or Local Health Insurance Office (LHIO) in your 
locality or send email to tsekap.philhealth@gmail.com.

Thank you for your support to the National Health Insurance 
Program.

ALEXANDER A. PADILLA
President and CEO


